
 
Mrs. Roberson’s Monthly News 

May, 2019 

Congratulations to all who made their First Holy Communion on Saturday! We also enjoyed 

the 8th Grade Ribbon Ceremony and May Crowning today.  

 

With the end of the school year quickly approaching it is important to make sure all of your 

child’s assignments are turned in. Please remember to check and sign your child’s assignment 

notebook each day and make sure they are completing their homework. Please also make sure 

Spelling Pre-test are turned in each Friday.  These are also worth points that go toward grades.   

Important Notes  

The Scholastic Book Fair will be held May 13 & 15. Our class will preview the book fair on 

Friday, May 10 and students will be shopping on Monday, May 13. Grandparents/Special 

Person Day will also be on Wednesday, May 15. Students may also shop at the book fair with 

their Grandparents/Special Person.  

There will be an early dismissal on Friday, May 24 at 1:00, and there will be no school on 

Monday May 27.  

Field Day will be Wednesday, June 5. More information will be sent home soon.  

Our last day of school in Thursday, June 6!  



This Month  

Spotlight on Religion: This month we will learn about giving thanks and living as Disciples of 

Jesus.  

Spotlight on Language Arts: We will work on past and present tense verbs, capitalization, 

parts of a complete sentence and vocabulary.  

Spotlight on Math: This month we will work on Measuring in inches and feet. We will also 

learn about lines, angles and shapes.  

Spotlight on Science: This month we will study the Solar System.  

Spotlight on Reading: We will read The Bears on Hemlock Mountain and Maybelle in the Soup 

in our Book Club. Throughout the readings we will determine important ideas, make and 

confirm predictions, determine cause and effect and connect the text to self or individual 

experiences. 


